
 

 

M. Hayashi 

Dear Sir 

Thank you very much for having so kindly sent me a ticket for the Vernissage 

tomorrow, and also the season admission ticket to the galleries. 

It was most thankful of you to have remembered us and I am very appreciative 

of your courtesy. 

May we not come to see your beautiful collection on Sunday morning at 

eleven ? 

If that day be not convenient kindly let me know and I will fix another time as 

we are anticipating with great interest 

 

 

 

seeing your valuable objects. 

I hope you will call upon us some evening then we can have a long talk about 

your interesting country which we hope soon to visit. If free tomorrow, Wednesday 

evening, can you not come with us. 

 

With renewed thanks for your kindness 

Your most sincerely yours 

Bertha Honoré Palmer  

 

Tuesday April 23rd 1895 
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